St Ursula’s Catholic Primary School
Weekly News Bulletin
Friday 25th October 2024

	Whole School

	Monday 4th November- School closed to pupils for INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5th November – Individual and sibling photographs. As usual sibling photographs will take place in the KS2 library between 7:45am -8:35am

Friday 8th November - Parent Coffee morning –We will be hosting a special parent coffee morning where CAMHS (Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services) and the School Nurse will be attending, alongside the school’s Mental Health team. It will be a great opportunity for parents to ask questions and receive support.

Snacks
Please ensure that children bring in healthy snacks.  Crisps and chocolate should not be sent in.  We are also a NUT free school.



	Nursery

	No updates

	Reception

	Please click on the link below for information from the Reception phonics meeting on Friday 11th October. 
https://stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/learning/phonics-meeting-reception


	Year 1

	No updates

	Year 2

	Just a reminder: 
Monday 4th November- INSET DAY (school closed to pupils)
Tuesday 5th November- Individual Photographs will be taking place. 

	Year 3

	No updates

	Year 4

	Year 4 Remembrance Mass – Thursday 7th November – Parents and carers invited

	Year 5

	Year 5 Remembrance Day Assembly
Year 5 Parents are invited to attend the Year 5 Remembrance Day Assembly on Wednesday 6th November at 8:55am in the KS2 Hall.

	Year 6

	No updates

	St Joseph’s 

	No updates

	Church Community 

	Light Party – All children are welcome to the Light Party in St. George’s Hall at the Most Holy Redeemer Church on Thursday 31st October (3pm – 5pm).  Dress up in Disney and super hero costumes.  Please bring a pumpkin with a cross. NO HALLOWEEN COSTUMES ALLOWED.

Christmas Market – The Parish Christmas Market will be held at the Most Holy Redeemer Church on Saturday 23rd November & Sunday 24th November.  
If you are able to donate chocolate or bottles of fizzy drink, then that would be greatly appreciated.  Please drop off the donations to the School Office and they will be delivered to the church.  *Raffle tickets can be purchased from the church for the Christmas Market prizes.



